
 

 

11 February 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Your child has been settling into year 7 life at Clontarf Beach State School over these last weeks. This 
is an exciting time for the students, parents and teachers.  We welcome this opportunity to invite you 
to our Year 7 Parent Evening on Wednesday 24th February starting at 5pm and finishing around 7pm. 
This is an opportune time for you to meet your child’s Core Subject teachers, find out how individual 
classrooms operate and what the expectations are for your child this year. 

Itinerary for the evening: 

• 5:00pm to 5:30pm - Complimentary sausage sizzle outside the hall in the courtyard 
• 5:40pm - Principal welcome address 
• 6:00pm - Individual classroom presentations from Core Subject Teachers (English, Maths, 

Science)  
• Q and A time 

Please complete the RSVP attached and return to your child’s English teacher by Thursday 18th February. 

Contact Mr Adam Nicholson at anich69@eq.edu.au if you have any questions or concerns. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Regards 

 

Ms J E House        Mrs Leanne Fisher 
Principal        Deputy Principal 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

I will be attending the Year 7 Parent evening on Wednesday 24th February.  Number attending _____________ 

My child   _____________________________________________________________________________________ 

is in English class   7A  7B    7C  7D   7E    7F    7G  7H  7I  

 
Name: ____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signature:  _________________________________________________________________________________ 
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